THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS

SCHOOL OF EDUCATION
'LAWRENCE

June 4, 1942

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

Dr. F. C. Allen
105 Robinson Gym
Campus

Dear Dr. Allen:

The Budget Committee at its meeting

on June 4, 1942, decided that it would
be necessary because of the low regis-
tration in physical education courses
to reduce your total load in the sum-

mer session to 7/8 from the anticipated
full load.

The Summer Session Committee greatly

regrets the need for this action.
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Sincerely yours,
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George B. Smith
Director of the Summer Session
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